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Friday 24th November 2023

End of the week information:
*Thank you for the great turn out on Thursday morning for the Maths workshop, it was great to see so many children engaging
with their parents exploring maths and finding strategies that will work for better support at home. If your children are in EYFS

and Phase 1 and you would like to join, the dates are below. Please click this link to register your interest.
This will support with planning for each session.
Early Years: Thursday 30th November - 9am Phase 1 (1,2&3): Thursday 7th December - 9am

* School Trips: This week, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 have all enjoyed their trips into Manchester. The children were excellent
representatives of the school and we are incredibly proud of them all.
Year 3 travelled into Manchester on the bus. They had a fantastic time visiting
the amazing Golden Mummies of Egypt exhibition at the Manchester Museum.
Year 4 walked into town and visited the Manchester Football Museum and the
Manchester Cathedral. The children loved exploring these two fascinating
locations.
Year 5 walked to Manchester Crown Court for a ‘Meet the Judge’ experience
day. The children met with a judge and also took part in an actual court case.
What a fantastic experience!

*Nursery Phonics Workshop: We had an excellent turn out for Nursery workshop on Tuesday. Parents were introduced to early phonics.
They left well equipped with knowledge and games to continue with their child back at home. See page 4 for pictures.
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Important information:

*Parent Mail - Payments: For parents struggling to find where to pay for the school trips on parent mail, you need to select
payments from the drop down menu - go to the shopping basket at the bottom and it will be in there. Any issues please come to
the school office.
* Ghyll Head - Year 5
All children were given the letters with payments and dates last week. A gentle reminder that to secure your child’s place on their
Year 6 residential, the deposit and permission slip must be paid by Friday 15th December 2023.

Save the dates:
Winter Disco: Monday 11th December - ticket information to follow
Early Years Christmas Performance: Tuesday 12th December @ 9:15am
Year 1 - Year 6 Christmas Concert: Wednesday 13th December @ 2pm
For all other dairy dates please remember to check our online calendar

*After school club: Unfortunately, we were unsuccessful in our recruitment for an After School Club supervisor. Mrs Clark will be
readvertising the post early in the new year. We will keep you updated on the recruitment of this post and the potential launch of
our extended wrap around care.

* Mini Explorers: A community nursery nurse from Surestart will be attending our mini explorers session on Wednesday 29th
November to give help and advice on toilet training if anyone has any toddlers at home. Details of our Mini Explorers below.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqX82Bw78fINPHKyK7OBmeeuZX040iX4qA8K6Ss9tPj83Y_g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://cheetwood.manchester.sch.uk/calendar/?month=11&yr=2023


Attendance

Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 90% Year 2: 94.8%

Year 3: 94.4% Year 4: 93%

Year 5: 97.5% Year 6: 96.9%

Overall Attendance is 94.7%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Words of the week

dilapidated Old and falling to pieces, not looked after.

courageous Brave or not afraid.

Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Iyanna & Jasmanaat
Reception: Zyad & Zohaan
Year 1: Mohamed & Asiya
Year 2:Marwan & Suleiman
Year 3: All Year 3
Year 4: Yolduz & Isa
Year 5: Maymuna & Rayaan
Year 6: Holly & Aila

Abdullah
Khadija
Elliott L
Charlotte
Elliot
Maryam

Sportsmanship Reading Stats

Year 1: Ibrahim & Adam
Year 2: Talha & Fatima
Year 3: Yasin & Amanda
Year 4: Aisha B & Umaima
Year 5: Haniya & Shakirah
Year 6: Ahmed & Aleksandra

Year 1: 73 %
Year 2: 64 %
Year 3: 72 %
Year 4: 64%
Year 5: 72%
Year 6: 78%
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Nursery Phonics Workshop

Hands on

experiences!

Thank you to all those who attended.
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